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USN Veteran First Pitch 
US Navy Veteran Rebecca Gigliotti throws first pitch at 
CSUB Baseball game against the University of Oakland. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Veteran’s Club March Meeting 
The Next meeting for the Veteran’s Club will be at the 
Veterans Success Center on March 1 (Tuesday) from 
1500-1600 (3 – 4 pm). 
 
The topic of discussion is the future plans for the 
Veteran’s Club and a general meet and greet. 
 
Food will be provided; it’ll probably be pizza. 
 

Veterans Center Workshop 
The Veterans Success Center is hosting a workshop at 
DDH 101G from 130-1400 (1pm – 2pm) on March 8, 2022. 
 
Josh Dhanens of the Bakersfield Veterans Service Office 
will be discussing benefits available to Veterans and tips 
for success when navigating the Veterans Affairs office.  
 
Prizes will be given; so be there. 
 

Check for advising hold 
Be sure to check your myCSUB for any advising or 
immunization holds. If you have any, please finish 
them by the deadline provided in your myCSUB hold 
listings. 
 
If you have an advisor hold, check your myCSUB 
account and see the name and number for your 
academic advisor.  
 
The name and number will be listed on the right-
hand side of the homepage in a blue box titled 
“Advisor.” 
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COVID Updates 
The deadline to turn in Vaccine and/or Vaccine booster 
information is February 28th. People who are late may find 
themselves locked out of Canvas. 
 
Religious and Medical exceptions are accepted, please go 
the following link and follow the instructions to turn in 
your Vaccine or exception form: 
https://www.csub.edu/vaccines 
 
If you choose to be exempted, you will need to be tested 
for COVID-19 on a weekly basis. The COVID-19 Testing 
Center is now located in the Student Union Multipurpose 
Room. The testing site is open from 7 am – 7 pm Monday 
– Thursday, and 8 am – 12 pm on Friday, walk-ins 
welcome. 
 
The testing is a saliva test, DO NOT eat or drink anything 
an hour prior to testing.  IF YOU TEST POSITIVE you will be 
asked to quarantine for 5 days. If you are asymptomatic, 
by the end of those 5 days you can test again, if the test is 
negative, you may return to campus. 

Center Information  
The Veterans Success Center is here to help with any 

questions or issues you may have. Call or stop on by the 

Center at anytime during business hours and we are happy 

to help.  

Before coming onto campus, please make sure to take the 

CSUB COVID-19 Screening and get clearance. 

Location: CSUB Building 10, next to the Transfer 
Resource Center.  

E-mail: veterans@csub.edu 

Phone: 661-654-3557 

Instagram: csubvetcenter 

Facebook: @csubveterans 
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